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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

ERRATUM - ADVERT W2 - POSTS

Kindly note that the closing date for applications of posts that were advertised on the
30t June 2024 with the closing date of 18 July 2024 on the website of this Department
has been extended to 22 July 2024.

The said posts are listed on the Departmental website and can be found on:
www.mpumalanga.gov.za/education/ (select the Vacancies icon), the DPSA website
www.dpsa.gov.za, Office of the Premier, Mpumalanga Province website
www.mpumalanga.gov.za and Mpumalanga Department of Education’s FaceBook Page.

Applications and enquiries should be directed as follows:

Applications should be mailed to: The Head of Department, Mpumalanga Department of Education, Private Bag x
11341, Nelspruit, 1200, For attention: Mr. J Ngomane / Ms. SL Mkhatshwa / Ms. SR Ndzinisa/ Mr. X Sifunda

Alternatively, applications for posts in Offices can also be e-mailed to the following e-mail addresses:

Head Office posts: Posts.ho@mpuedu.gov.za

Gert Sibande District posts: Posts.qrs@mpuedu.gov.za

Nkangala District posts: Posts.nka@mpuedu.gov.za

Ehlanzeni District posts: Posts.ehl@mpuedu.gov.za

Bohlabela District posts: Posts.boh@mpuedu.gov.za

Extended Closing Date Monday 22 July 2024.

The Department reserves the right to withdraw any of the posts advertised due to internal
processes.



